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Theme: The Fruit of the Spirit
But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy,
peace, patience, kindness, goodness,
faithfulness, gentleness, self-control;
against such things there is no law.
Galatians 5:22-23 

Director Report
We're excited as we gear up for another
summer of ministry at Steeprock Bay Bible
Camp. This will be our second year following a
new schedule for the year: I worked on the farm
until the end of February, and now I'm taking six
months off for ministry, family, and catching up
on things around home.
Life looks a little different for our family this
year as we've welcomed another little boy-
Maverick—who is already nearing five months
old! With this change, Alicia will be primarily
focused on caring for our boys We're praying
the Lord will provide someone to help with the
camp grocery shopping so she doesn't have to
carry that responsibility this year.
For the past two years, we've taken a group of
high school students from Faith Academy in
Winnipeg to run a day camp in the community
of Moose Lake during spring break. once again
we were very impressed with the group and
their enthusiasm for serving the Lord. Each day
we had about 30 children attend the day camp.
They really enjoyed the time we spent with
them.During our past visits, Alicia and I have
grown close to a couple who live in Moose Lake.
They were saved in the early 90s and have
been serving the Lord ever since-often feeling
quite alone in their faith. Every year they
register kids for Steeprock and arrange
transportation so they can hear about Jesus.
They've also opened their home to many foster
children over the years. Currently, they're
caring for three foster boys. During our visit, the
oldest turned 12. His foster mom was in The Pas
that day so she brought back pizza, wings, and
an ice cream cake. She shared her testimony
with our group, and we prayed for her before
enjoying a meal together. 
Continued....

...so that children
in this area may
know the Lord

Jesus Christ - the
Way, the Truth,

and the Life.

Camp Starts Soon!

Camp Dates

May 16-19 - Staff Training
June 28 - Move-in Day
July 7-12 - Teen Camp
July 14-19 - Sapotaweyak/Pelican
Rapids
July 28-Aug 2 - Moose
Lake/Norway House
Aug 4-9 Wuskwi Sipihk/The
Pas/OCN
Aug 10 - Family Day
Aug 16 - Move-out Day
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Director Report Continued. 
One of the most touching moments came when the
birthday boy, instead of digging in first, asked for a
knife to cut the cake. He served every person cake
before taking a piece for himself. It was a small act,
but a powerful reminder of what it means to serve
others-something we often experience when we go
intending to bless others, only to find ourselves
blessed in return. 
In April, our family had the opportunity to take a
vacation and visit friends in Colorado. It was a
much-needed time of rest and refreshment. We
especially enjoyed seeing God's beauty in creation
as we took in the many sights along the way.
As we step into another summer of ministry, we are
grateful for the continued support, prayers, and
partnership of people like you. Whether through
prayer, volunteering, or financial support, you are a
vital part of what God is doing through Steeprock
Bay Bible Camp.

Blessings, 
 -Logan Bueckert, Camp Director 

Would you prefer to receive this
newsletter by email? Let us know by
emailing
secretary@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Knowing the love of Jesus and following Him together

Move-in Day 
Join us June 28  to help the camp move in
and prepare for summer! Bring a bag lunch
and wear work clothes. Contact Logan at
director@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca or
204-901-0090 for more information

th

All ages are invited to attend Family Day
August 10th. Join us for a day of camp fun!
Fees by donation. Children must be
accompanied by an adult. Contact the
camp office for more information at 
204-731-0939

If you do not wish to receive this newsletter, please contact the camp at info@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca

Find us on social media

Steeprock Bay Bible Camp
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Staff Needs
We are grateful to have many staff signed
up for the summer already. We have a few
more gaps to fill including:
 

Cabin leaders
Head cook and kitchen helpers
Lifeguard
Maintenance
Chapel speakers

Please contact Logan at
director@steeprockbaybiblecamp.ca or
204-901-0090 for more information

Needs
Please pray for staff and campers as this new
camp season starts!
Please consider supporting the camp
financially to help with day-to-day expenses.

Family Day 


